Mrs. Quarterman spoke on the letter previously submitted requesting denial of the request.
Additional concerns included traffic, covenants and the Dorfman Report.

Ms. Selby is concerned about urban sprawl and over-building. Development should happen
where there is infrastructure and services available.

Ms. Stoeffler’s concerns included affects on wildlife, more dogs barking, more traffic, etc. She
stated the neighbors want to maintain a 5-acres minimum.
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Proposed Zo N edium Density Residential)

Mr. Dillard presented”the case in which the applicant is requesting a change in zoning on
approximately 3.5 acres at 3728 Mt. Zion Church Road from E-A (Estate Agricultural) zoning to R-
21 (Medium Density Residential) zoning, in order for the property to be developed as a
neighborhood.

The subject property is in the Urban Service and Suburban Character Area, with access to and
from the property off Mt. Zion Church Road, a County maintained Collector Road. Per
Comprehensive Plan guidance, R-21 zoning is listed as a recommended zoning within that
character area.



